
Subject: Endorsement for Jeremy Ferguson as our SMART -TD Union President 

 

I am writing this letter to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for SMART Transportation Division 
President. Having had the privilege of knowing him over the past 3 years, I can confidently attest 
to his exceptional leadership qualities, dedication, and unwavering commitment to the rights of 
our union members. 

President Ferguson has a deep understanding of the issues we face and has shown an outstanding 
ability to navigate through all the challenges.  He has been a driving force in negotiating a fair 
and equitable contract and has secured improved working conditions for our members. 

One of the most outstanding qualities that I’ve seen in President Ferguson is his approach to 
leadership. I believe that he consistently seeks input from members in every department of this 
union which promotes a sense of unity from within. This leadership style has not only 
strengthened our union's internal structure but has also enhanced our collective bargaining power 
on a grander scale. I also believe that President Ferguson is known for his integrity and 
commitment to transparency. He has been upfront in keeping members informed about the 
union’s activities and ensures that decisions are made with the best interests of the entire 
membership in mind. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse President Jeremy Ferguson for re-election as our Union 
President. His track record of accomplishments, dedication to the principles of fairness, and 
ability to inspire and lead makes him the ideal candidate to continue steering our union towards a 
prosperous and secure future. 

Best Regards, 

Sister April R. Ford 
Wyoming State Legislative Director 


